
 
 

 

Family Support Partner Training 

May 18-19-20, 2021 

  

Registration is currently open for the next Family Support Partner (FSP) training. DD 
provider agencies who are hiring a FSP and anyone who will supervise a FSP are required 
to complete training prior to peer support services being provided to a family.  

 

The next training will be held virtually via Zoom on May 18-20 , 2021. Trainings will occur 
9:00 am-11:00 am and 1:00 pm-3:00 pm each day. Participants are required to attend all 
sessions. 
 

Click here for more information about the training.  
 

If you have questions about Family Peer Support services through the Division of DD, view 
the recorded webinar and FAQ.  

 

 

5/10/21 

https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/family-support-partner-flyer-052021
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.youtube.com/watch?v=phOPIuZDTxE__;!!EErPFA7f--AJOw!VXGL5G6c7X0OBY5xmIivzZ_yfgx_25HdJLJIF7FEDRjH3OQevvg7PbLqH5020Nw_dX9v560$
https://dmh.mo.gov/sites/dmh/files/media/pdf/2019/08/family-peer-support-svcs-webinar-qa-01242019.pdf

